
As Financial Literacy Month draws to a close, AtlanƟc Bank extends a 
hearƞelt graƟtude to St. Catherine’s Academy, Muffles College High 
School, Corozal Junior College, Belize AdvenƟst Junior College, and Orange 
Walk Technical High School who welcomed us into their classrooms to 
discuss financial literacy and share valuable advice to build a solid 
foundaƟon for financial success.

Throughout the month, our team had the privilege of engaging with Throughout the month, our team had the privilege of engaging with 
students at various levels, empowering them with essenƟal knowledge 
about budgeƟng, savings, investment, debt management and overall 
financial planning.  We are deeply appreciaƟve of the enthusiasm and 
recepƟveness displayed by both students and educators during these 
interacƟve sessions.

We commend the educators for prioriƟzing financial educaƟon and thank We commend the educators for prioriƟzing financial educaƟon and thank 
them for allowing us to contribute to their students' learning journey. By 
insƟlling these principles early on, we aim to empower the next 
generaƟon to navigate the complexiƟes of personal finance confidently. 
Together, we are fostering a culture of financial responsibility and 
empowerment.

"Atlantic Bank Extends Gratitude to 
Schools for Financial Literacy Collaboration" 




